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From: Iqbal, Al-Azad
Sent: Wednesday, June 01, 2016 9:03 AM
To: ‘gcIayton@utiIitychoicesavings.com’
Subject: RE: DM 16-606 Utility Choice Savings, LLC Registration to Provide Natural Gas Aggregation
Service

Could you please send us a copy of the of the authorization letter from the secretary of State of New
Hampshire? Please use a cover letter referring to this docket so that it is docketed properly. Thanks for
your cooperation.
Regards

Al-Azad Iqbal
Utility Analyst
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Ste 10
Concord, N.H. 03301-2429
(603) 271-6025
Email: A1-Azad.M.Igbal@puc.nh.gov


